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Central Alabama Community College is excited to announce the launch of the 2025-2026 New Horizons Scholarship, designed to support high school seniors who will graduate high school but did not intend to enroll in college for the Fall 2025 term. This new scholarship opportunity aims to help students who may be reconsidering their future plans and are now open to pursuing higher education.
Scholarship Overview: The New Horizons Scholarship is intended for students who:
· Are graduating from high school in Spring 2025.
· Have never considered enrolling in college or applied for any scholarships during their senior year of high school.
The goal of this scholarship is to offer a new opportunity for students who may not have previously considered continuing their education, providing financial support and encouraging them to explore college opportunities.
Scholarship Guidelines:
1. Eligibility:
· Must be eligible for graduation in May 2025.
· Seniors who have not previously considered college as an option.
2. Award Amount:
· The New Horizons Scholarship will provide financial assistance in the total amount of $3,800 to help cover tuition, fees, and other educational costs for students enrolling in the 2025-2026 academic year. Students must begin enrollment in the Fall Semester (August 2025).
3. Application Process:
· Students must complete the online student admissions application to Central Alabama Community College (https://www.cacc.edu/admissions/apply/) no later than 11:59 pm on April 18, 2025.
· Students must complete the online scholarship application on the College website (https://cacc.scholarships.ngwebsolutions.com/ScholarX_StudentLanding.aspx) no later than 11:59 pm on April 18, 2025.
· The application requires students to answer four questions that will allow them to reflect on their life and how this scholarship will help shape their future plans.
Important Deadline:
The application for admissions to CACC and the scholarship application must be submitted online no later than 11:59 pm on April 18, 2025 to receive consideration.
We encourage you to share this exciting opportunity with your students who meet the eligibility criteria. If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact us.
Thank you for your continued support in helping students realize their full potential and achieve their educational goals.

